
 
• Birthdays (6/16-22) 
    Bob Hochhalter (6/16) 
• Wedding Anniversaries  

(6/16-22) 
 Dolly & Clay Parker  
     21 years (6/20)  

• Club Anniversaries  
  (6/16-22) 

 Pete Clements 27 yrs (6/17)  
• Attendance Last Week  
   34 members (60.7%) 
• Guests Last Week 

 
• Make-ups 
    
   
Note: All dates come from the Club 
website.  If they are not correct, 
please let Bill Turnblad know and he’ll 
correct your profile for you.  

June 20, 2013 

Weekly Newsletter  
Stillwater Rotary Club 

 
Club 2171, District 5960 

Meetings 
Thursdays @ 11:45 AM 

Lowell Inn 
102 N. 2nd St, Stillwater, MN 

Officers 
 

President:                  Bob Eiselt 
President Elect:         Bev Driscoll 
Vice-President:         Molly O’Rourke 
Treasurer:                  Keith Komro 
Secretary:                  Dolly Parker 
Immediate Past Pres: Katie Rolf 

Last Week’s Program 

Upcoming Programs:  

June 20 
 
June 27 
July 4 
July 11 
 

Christine Tubbs, Executive Director Valley Outreach - 
Suburban Poverty 
Dr. Mark Jacobson, Selian Hospital, Arusha Tanzania 
No meeting—Independence Day 
Ann Rest, MN Legislature—Tax Policy 
Save the date: end of year celebration and recognition for outgoing 
President - Monday, July 15th.   

This Week’s Program 
Christine Tubbs, Executive Director Valley Outreach - Suburban Poverty 
[Arranged by Pete Clements] 

Prospective Member 
New Member Application—Second Notice 

Matt Fiebelkorn, Chiropractor practicing here in Stillwater, has 
submitted his application for membership.  Matt lives in Woodbury with 
his wife Nicole and daughter Bronwyn.  He is sponsored by Nathan 
Pearson. 

Rick Ormsby (Faribault Rotary Club): Global Grant for 
Cassava Production and Processing Project in Sierra 
Leone. 

Quote of the Week 

Every saint has a past, every sinner a future. 

 - Oscar Wilde (1854-1900) 



Cogwheel Editor: Bill Turnblad  bturnblad@ci.stillwater.mn.us 

Youth Exchange Host Families Needed 

Cogwheel Photographer: Ed Jones 

HOST FAMILIES NEEDED 2013-2014 

Thomas, age 16, is from France and enjoys 
computer science, programming and robotics.  
He is described as friendly, responsible and 
independent.   He lives at home with his parents 
and younger sister.  While in Minnesota, he will 
attend Stillwater Area High School. 

Our local Rotary clubs are looking for 2-3 host 
families to host Thomas for about 3-3½ months 
each during his stay.  He will arrive on August 
22, 2013 and will depart sometime in July, 2014.   
Host families may include couples or single 
adults with or without children in the home.  
Rotary membership is not required.  All potential 
hosts must be interviewed and pass background 
checks.  Rotary provides ongoing support to the 
students and host families through a dedicated 
counselor, Youth Exchange Committee members 
and well-defined Youth Exchange program rules.  
The Rotary clubs offer additional support in the 
form of a monthly stipend to the student, basic 
cell phone, paying for school lunches and certain 
expenses.    Host families provide normal room 
and board in a safe, loving and comfortable 
home environment.  It is not necessary that the 
host family speak French, as the students are 
eager to improve their English skills. 

For more information, contact Lori Johnson at 
ljohnson@lakeelmobank.com or 651.770.4411 

 
In response to the request made by Rick Ormsby 
of the Faribault Club for participation in their 
Global Grant project in Sierra Leone, the 
Stillwater Rotary Club Board voted unanimously 
on June 17th to contribute $1,000 towards the 
project. 

 Stillwater Rotary Club Board News 

The Rotary Club of Woodbury has planned 
a Great Make-Up for Thursday evening, July 
18th at the Prom Center. We hope you will be 
able to attend. 
It's been a few years since we hosted one, but 
the Great Make-Up is a Woodbury Rotary 
tradition. We have heard outstanding guest 
speakers at previous Great Make-Ups including: 
Governors Arne Carlson and Tim Pawlenty, the 
then-newly-hired Coach Mike Tice of the 
Minnesota Vikings, and sportsman and journalist 
Ron Schara 
This year we have invited Norwood Teague, 
Athletic Director at the University of Minnesota, 
to make a keynote presentation.  
We also plan to honor one of our club's charter 
members and PDG Bob Haynes that evening as 
well. 
We expect this to be an evening of fabulous 
Rotary fellowship, a great meal, an interesting 
speaker, and an opportunity to honor PDG Bob 
Haynes. And you get a make-up too! 
Tickets for this event are $45 per person.  More 
information and registration information is 
available at http://www.woodburymnrotary.org/ 
We hope you will be able to join us on July 18th. 
Bob Furniss 
President, Rotary Club of Woodbury 

Woodbury’s Great Make-Up 

 Rain Garden Cleanup  

Molly O’Rourke is organizing this year’s spring 
cleanup of our adopted rain gardens.  The work 
PARTY is scheduled for June 27th at 4 pm.  If 
you want to get in on the PARTY, please let her 
know.   


